
 

  

       Date    29 October 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 

Notice of Temporary Road Closure – Iona Street  

Expected Duration: Monday 9 November to Sunday 22 November 2020 

 

As part of the project’s traffic management arrangements there is fixed traffic management in 
place.  However, in order to facilitate some of the works on the project, there are times where 
additional road closures will be required, these are approved by the City of Edinburgh Council 
Traffic Management Review Panel.   

What will we be doing?  

As part of our programme of works, we are scheduled to carry out drainage works within our 
work space.  In order to facilitate these works we need to close off vehicle exiting from Iona 
Street on to Leith Walk. The anticipated duration of the closure is for 2-weeks.  

Pedestrian access will be maintained.  Localised diversions will be in place with access via 
Dalmeny Street.  

Diversion signage will remain in place for the duration of the road closure from the above 
dates.  These signs will be mounted on standard verge located A frames and secured with 
ballasted sandbags.  

Please be advised we will be working hard to ensure any impacts on residents / businesses 
are kept to a minimum during these and all future works.   

If you have any queries in relation to these works or any of our works please contact the 
Trams to Newhaven project team by e-mail on Newhaven.tram@edinburgh.gov.uk or 
alternatively contact our project helpline on 0131 322 1122 (local rate 8am – 8pm)  

Further updates about the project can be found on the website www.tramstonewhaven,co.uk 
where you can keep up to date with the project’s progress and other news. 

 

Your faithfully 

 

Trams to Newhaven Project Team 
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